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Union Election Decision Getting Closer 
• On March 6, the Labor Board issued another decision on the challenged 

election ballots, this time from the Regional Director.  
 

• We believe this decision would still mean the union won.   
 

• Unfortunately, Kumho will probably appeal AGAIN – so the fight is not 
over yet.  
 

• USW attorneys are fighting the legal battle over the election 
 

• In addition, the union continues to file legal charges against Kumho every 
time we think management has unfairly targeted a union supporter or 
broken the law 

 

 

 

Sign-up to Get Text Message Updates 
You can now get text messages with updates about the union: 

Text the phone #: 47486 

Enter the message: USWatKumho 
 

 

To learn more about the union, call Leshonda Reeves at: 256-390-3409 


